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SITE 

CV15-002 
1382 Westwood Avenue 
Approximately 0.05 acres 
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From: Rebecca McKibben [mailto:thestylingnook@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 11:51 AM 
To: Brent Racer 
Cc: Maret, Michael J. 
Subject: Re: Remodel project at 1382 Westwood Avenue 
 
Yes Brent, the 5th by Northwest area commission did review your project and voted 6 to 0 to approve it as requested. 
If there are and questions, please contact me at 614 256-1944. I will be out of town the remainder of the day and 
won’t be able to respond via e-mail though. 
 
Bruce McKibben  
Commissioner and Chair of Zoning Committee 
 

On Monday, November 30, 2015 11:17 AM, Brent Racer <BRacer@new-avenue.net> wrote: 
 

Bruce, 
Good morning.  I spoke with Michael Maret from the City of Columbus Zoning Office and they 
are hoping to get something verifying the approval from the 5th by Northwest Area 
Commission.  He did say a simple email will suffice.  He is included on this email so a “reply to 
all” should work. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions for me or have issues with this or his email. 
  
Thank you, Brent Racer 
  
I hope you have a great Thanksgiving!! 
  
Brent C. Racer 
Principal & Managing Partner 
(614) 884-8888 
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